
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 

Message from the Office 

 
Please can all outstanding payments due on School 
Money be brought up to date before we break up 
next week.  
 

If your child would like carton of milk each day in the 
next academic year please follow the link below to 
place your order. 
 

 www.coolmilk.com 
 

If you have any questions regarding school milk, 
please visit www.coolmilk.com or contact Cool Milk 
directly on 0800 321 3248.  

12th July 2024 

 

Message from Mrs Crossley 
Practically perfect in every way! 

 

And that’s just what our Mary 

Poppins performances on 

Tuesday were! The singing, 

dancing and acting was brilliant 

and the fantastic staging brought 

the whole performance together 

to be a huge success! Well done 

everyone! 

 

Dates this half term: 

 
16th July – Class 4 Harewood Games trip to Boston Spa 

18th July – Y6 Selby Superbowl trip 

19th July – 9am leavers’ assembly 

19th July – School closes for summer 

2nd September – Staff Training day 

3rd September – School opens for autumn term 
 

 

 

  

Weekly Newsletter 

Attendance this week 

Whole School 93.2% 

Class 1 88.5% 

Class 2 87.9% 

Class 3 97.4% 

Class 4 96.8% 

 

 

 
  

Housepoints 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 110 60 

Lotherton 84 92 

Parlington 87 68 

Hazlewood 113 71 

 

Christian Values Award 

 
C1 Raffy Being enthusiastic 

C1 Rocco Showing confidence in English 

C2 Rory Super handwriting 

C2 Amelia Br A positive attitude 

C3 Year 3 Superb choir for Mary Poppins 

C3 Year 4 Superb choir for Mary Poppins 

C4 Class 4 Fantastic performance  

C4 Year 6 Amazing SATs results 

 

PE in September 

In September, PE for children 

in classes 3 and 4 will be done 

in two separate hour sessions, 

rather than all afternoon. This 

will be an hour on a 

Wednesday afternoon and an 

hour on a Friday afternoon. 

Children will need to come in 

PE kit on both days. 

In classes 1 and 2, PE will 

continue to be on a Tuesday 

and Thursday.  

 
  

SATS results 

We were delighted with our 

year 6 SATs results this week 

and so very proud of the 

children!  

Reading 85% 

Writing 77% 

Maths  92% 

Grammar  85% 

This shows the percentage of 

children reaching the expected 

standard. Writing is teacher 

assessed, rather than tested.  

 
  

School Meal Costs 

 

In September, Leeds City 

Council are increasing their 

dinner money costs to £2.58 

for nursery children and £2.75 

for Key Stage 2 children. 

http://www.coolmilk.com/

